
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week I had the pleasure of awarding students their medals at the District Athletics held at Melbourne Park, 

Chelmsford. Well done to the students involved for participating on such a hot day! We will hear all about this 

event in next week’s News and Views.  

We are currently in the process of updating all of our student consent forms for photos and videos so we are 

compliant as a school.  I urge you to complete this form when you receive it, so we can share more photos and 

videos with you and showcase all the lovely events and activities that our students are participating in.  

Can I take this opportunity to thank all of our staff who work so hard preparing extra-curricular events to give 

everyone at St Martin’s so many valuable experiences beyond the classroom. 

This week I share news of the UCAS Discovery trip to University of Essex for Year 12 students.   

Have a great weekend!  
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Year 12 UCAS Discovery Exhibition 

Traditional Values          Learning for the Future          Outstanding Personal Achievement 

 

 

Dates for the Diary  
• 26.06.23 – 27.06.23 - Year 7 Induction Days 

• 26.06.23 – 30.06.23 - Years 7 & 8 Reflection Fortnight 

• 28.06.23  - Summer Concert  

• 29.06.23   - Sixth Form Induction  

• 30.06.23  - Year 12 PPE resists 

• For PE fixtures please follow twitter @STMartinsSchPE or click here for further PE updates. 

 Last week our Year 12 students had the opportunity to take part in the 

UCAS Discovery Exhibition at the University of Essex to look at future 

prospects in both university and apprenticeship pathways.  The exhibition 

hosted over 100 universities, colleges and apprenticeship employers, 

which enabled students to find out about different options and pathways, 

whilst receiving the latest advice and information on different career 

choices.  Students will continue their research and insight into the different 

options on Pathways Day which takes place on Monday 10 July. Students 

will receive bespoke advice and guidance depending on whether they wish 

to pursue the university or apprenticeship pathway from a range of external 

speakers, as well as our alumni students.  
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